LONGER DUCK SEASON AND UNDIMINISHED BAG

POOR OUTLOOK FOR GAME BIRDS —SEASON TO EXTEND TO DECEMBER 15.

Instead of the efforts of game protective associations meeting with approval, the Fish and Game Committee of the Legislature yesterday morning squelched the proposal to cut down the number of the annual bag and extended the time during which ducks could be shot. Essex county representatives wanted the bag reduced from 200 to 100, but the committee thought there was no danger of the supply diminishing. Assured of this. it was decided to extend the shooting season to December 15, fifteen days later than usual. The committee declired to set back the opening of the season from November 1 to October